
SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION SUPERVISORS 
OF 

NEW JERSEY 
 

P.O. BOX 66, RARITAN, NEW JERSEY 08869 

 

(908) 252-1991   FAX (908) 575-7373 
  

  

 

 
March 16, 2020 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

As the Coronavirus (COVID-19) is affecting all our operations and industries I would like to let all know  

that Student Transportation Supervisors of NJ conference set for March 26 and March 27, 2020 is officially  

canceled. 

 

We are going to work on a reschedule date with Golden Nugget and hopefully can hold it in the future.  

There will be more information on reschedule as soon as we can get the dates and information together. 

 

We will discuss at the next board meeting how we will handle financial issues but hoping the reschedule will 

resolve most of those issues. 

 

You are all part of the STS family and your health and well-being is always a priority as this situation continues 

to unfold you can continue to reach STS through our website and email. 

 

Thank you for all you do for the students of New Jersey from me and the STS of NJ board. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Barbara Sargeant 

President, STS of NJ 

Central Regional Transportation Director 

Long Beach Island Consolidated Transportation Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 


